
From:  Joel Miller <Joel_Miller@gensler.com>

Sent time:  10/14/2020 02:02:21 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen (mindy.nguyen@lacity.org) <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center
 

 
 
Hi, Mindy.
 
I know that Hollywood Center is coming up tomorrow.  I just wanted to wish you good luck!  I’m sure
it’ll be a marathon.   ☹
 
Regards, Joel
 
Joel B. Miller 
Land Use Entitlements 
+1 213.327.3970 Direct
+1 234.567.8000 Main
(Mobile) 310.433.8133

Gensler
500 S. Figueroa Street
Los Angeles, California 90071
USA

 
 
 


